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Are you a regulated Registered Public Service Interpreter? 

Are you proud to be a Registrant on NRPSI? 

Are you aware you are now recognised by government as ‘Accredited’? 

See hƩps://www.nrpsi.org.uk/news-posts/As-NRPSI-regulated-and-Registered-Public-Service-
Interpreters-RPSI-you-can-now-rightly-claim-to-be-officially-Accredited-click-here-for-more.html 

The below logo is available for you in both digital and print formats in the ‘Interpreters Room’s’  
‘MarkeƟng Resources’ area; please make use of on your email signature, on your invoices, on your leƩer 
head and on your Facebook and LinkedIn pages. 
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